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IMPORTANT NOTICE

The Government Printing Works will not be held responsible for faxed documents not received due
to errors on the fax machine or faxes received which are unclear or incomplete. Please be advised
that an “OK” slip, received from a fax machine, will not be accepted as proof that documents were

received by the GPW for printing. If documents are faxed to the GPW it will be the sender’s respon-
sibility to phone and confirm that the documents were received in good order.

Furthermore the Government Printing Works will also not be held responsible for cancellations and
amendments which have not been done on original documents received from clients.
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GoOVERNMENT NOTICE

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNICATIONS
No. 80 1 February 2012

ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS ACT, 2005 (ACT NO. 36 OF 2005)

FURTHER CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED POLICY DIRECTIONS
PUBLISHED IN GOVERNMENT GAZETTE NO. 34848 ON 14 DECEMBER .
2011 ON ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES IN HIGH DEMAND
SPECTRUM AND ON EXPLOITING THE DIGITAL DIVIDEND

In order to obtain the views of interested persons, |, Dina Pule, Minister of
Communications, have published proposed policy directions on Electronic
Communications Services in High Demand Spectrum and on- Exploiting the
Digital Dividend in Government Gazette No. 34848 on 14 December 2011.

In order to obtain further views, and in accordance with section 3(5)(b) of the
Electronic Communications Act, 2005 (Act No. 36 of 2005), | hereby invite
interested persons to submit further written submissions in relation to the
proposed policy directions in the Schedule, by no later than 29 February 2012 at
any of the following addresses:

For attention; Ms Cynthia Lesufi
Deputy-Director, Frequency Spectrum Policy and Planning
ICT Infrastructure Development
Department of Communications;

Post to: Private Bag X860
Pretoria
0001;

or de!iver to: First Floor, Block F
iParioli Office Park
1166 Park Street
Hatfield, Pretoria;
or fax to: (012) 421 7019;

or e-mail to: spectrum@doc.gov.za
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Please note that submissions received after the closing date may be
disregarded.

Ms. Lesufi can be reached at tel. (012) 427 8512/ 082 4797654 for any enquiries.

©

MS DINA PULE, MP
MINISTER OF COMMUNICATIONS






